	                 TCS First Grade Newsletter

	                         February 27 – March 3, 2017

	M
	King’s Kid - Syrah        Math Homework  -  110b and 110b facts      
Special- P,E.                         Read for 15 min.      Practice speech

	T
	                                         Read for 15 min.         
King’s Kid – Graham         Math Homework – 111b and 111b facts            
Special – Music             Practice your speech        BOOK IT FORMS DUE

	W
	                                         Read for 15 min. 
King’s Kid - Mya                Math Homework – 112b and 112b facts
 Special –P.E.                          Practice speech

	Th
	                                           Read for 15 min.    American history test
King’s Kid –  Liam              Math Homework  - none
Special – Computer             SPEECH MEET in the morning

	F


	King’s Kid – Gavin         My America map test                                          

	 Notes from Mrs. Kohl , Mrs. Rader and  Mrs. Shepersky 
 Bible Verse:  Philippians 2:4   Each of you should look not only to your own interests,

         but also to the interests of others.

  Social Studies:  This week we are finishing the study of our country.  We have 
          completed our America the Beautiful booklet.  In this next section of our study

           we will learn the location of some states and the two oceans that border our

          land.  Remember that King’s Kid sharing needs to be related to our country or
          to things that are natural that God has made.

 Special Project:  Our class will begin the story bag project very soon.  Each student

           will be able to choose an animal and a special bag to house it.  Every student

           will then be writing a poem that features their animal and a story adventure

           and finally a research project.  All of these phases will be done in class except

           the research project which will be done at home. If your child is not satisfied

           with the animal choice from school they are free to bring in a stuffed wild 

           animal from home.

  Thank you to all of the familes that did send in a container of antibacterial wipes. 

   Please contribute to our supply if you have not already so that we can have enough
   to last until the end of the year.        In Him, Mrs. K and Mrs. R. and Mrs.S.    


